
 
KATHY HOCHUL  
Governor 

BRIAN O’DWYER  
Chair 

 

PO Box 7500 | Schenectady, New York 12301-7500 | gaming.ny.gov 
 

      October 12, 2023   
 
 
Mr. Henry Wojtaszek 
President & CEO 
Western Regional Off-Track Betting Corporation  
8315 Park Road 
Batavia, New York 14020 
 
Dear Mr. Wojtaszek: 
 

On October 12, 2023, the New York State Gaming Commission approved 
Western Regional Off-Track Betting Corporation’s request to amend its plan of 
operation to reflect the appointment of Crystal Rodriguez-Dabney to the Western OTB 
Board of Directors. Ms. Rodriquez-Dabney represents the City of Buffalo to serve on the 
Board.   

 
This approval does not constitute a licensing action for any licenses that Ms. 

Rodriguez-Danby may require. The Commission’s Bureau of Licensing will address any 
licensing actions in the ordinary course.  
 
      Sincerely, 

            
      Kristen M. Buckley 
      Acting Secretary to the Commission 
 
cc: Ed Burns 
 Ron Ochrym 
 


